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Happy Spring to all of our Angel Cat Friends and Parents!  
 
We hope this newsletter finds you and your fur kids happy and healthy!  The New Year has started off to be a 
busy one for sure!  Kittens raining from the sky it seem like!  All the rescues are so busy trying to help as many 
as we can.   
 
Another of Hannah’s kittens was adopted a few weeks ago, Oliver is very happy in his new home and has a 
new brother to play with.  That leaves Jack Sparrow, Johnny and Princess Leah still needing homes.  These 
three are teens now but still very kittenish.  Angel Cat always offers 2 for 1 to keep bonded cats together.  
That even applies to adults that are not litter mates. Many times, cats form bonds with others in their foster 
homes.  And 2 cats are really much easier than having just one cat in the home.  They play, groom and keep 
each other company.   
 
Many of our foster cats are adults now, we make the commitment once we take on a foster cat/kitten to keep 
that cat until it’s furrever home is found, no matter how long that may be.  So, consequently, some have been 
with us for a while.  We believe that when a cat reaches the age of 8 and is considered a senior, we get senior 
blood work done just to make sure there are no underlying issues that come with age.  We never want to 
adopt out a cat that we don’t have full information on.  So, we’ve been having Senior checkups, dental 
exams/cleaning and the like for our fosters that fall into that category.  Adult cats make wonderful 
companions, they can live 20+ years and there is no guessing what their purrsonality is like!  We have many 
cats available for adoption ranging from just over a year old all the way to 10 years old.  Please check out our 
Petfinder page if you are looking for a new friend.  As you know, we are an all volunteer foster based rescue 
and don’t have cats living in a shelter or store.  All of our funding comes from donations from cat loving folks 
like you and we so appreciate and very much need that.  We are a 501c3 Non Profit Rescue so all donations 
are tax deductible.  Please consider making a donation, we promise every penny goes to helping these cats. 
 
If you have a cat that needs spay/neuter or know someone who has that need, please let us help.  Spay and 
neuter is the only way to keep so many from being euthanized in shelters and we are happy to provide that 
service to those in our community who cannot afford it.  We partner with Animal Medical Center in Fountain 
Valley and the Petco Foundation every year to make sure we can get that surgery for as many as possible.  It is 
so important!  Especially for feral cats who live outdoors.  A feral cat is one that is not socialized to humans 
but they love other cats.  We take care of 2 small colonies where all the cats are spay/neutered, vaccinated 
and fed every day.  While we’ve not been able to pet most of them (some do come around eventually), I 
believe they know we are there to help them and keep them as safe as possible.  At least they are not 
contributing to the kitten explosion that is such a problem here in Orange County and elsewhere.   
 
All of us here at Angel Cat Pet Adoptions wish you a MARVELOUS Mother’s Day and FANTASTIC Father’s day 
with your four legged babies!   
 



 


